
 

 

 
 

 

WARNING OF TOWN MEETING 
 

 

The residents of the Town of Sherman are hereby warned and notified that a Town Meeting will 

be held in person on Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 6:00 pm in Mallory Town Hall to act on the 

following: 

 

 

1. To approve $19,945.84 from the ARPA fund account (American Rescue Plan 

Account) to be paid to New Fairfield for the shared services and resources that 

represents Sherman’s 20% share for costs associated with a covid-19 vaccination 

clinic.  

 

2. In conjunction with Sherman School bylaw #7100 and by request of the Sherman 

Board of Education, the Board of Selectmen seeks permission of the Town’s 

legislative body (majority of voter approval at a Town Meeting) to form a building 

committee to address the capital needs and repairs of the Sherman School 

building.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated in Sherman, Connecticut, this 13th day of May, 2022. 

 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

 

 

Don Lowe, First Selectman  Robert Ostrosky, Selectman            Joel D. Bruzinski, Selectman 


